
 
Boy Scout Troop 282 

Troop Website – www.t282.org 
We now have a Facebook page! Click here 

******************************************** 

Troop 282 Activities 
In December the troop had a winter backpacking trip at 
the Pioneer Mountain trail at Camp McKee. Backpacking 
cooking was the highlight of the backpacking trip. 

 
Those attended: l to r – Leader Phil Roberts, Scouts: Nate Carpenter, 
Jeremy Terhune, in the back, Leader Mike Carpenter and scouts Dan 
Whitaker and Ryan Carpenter.  
 

 
All strapped in for hiking, Nate Carpenter, Ryan Carpenter, Dan 
Whitaker and Jeremy Terhune. 

 

 

Also, in December we had an opportunity to shot .22 rifles 
at the UK rifle range.  After a safety lesson each scout was 
able to take turns shooting at different targets.  
MANY THANKS TO UK RIFLE COACH HARRY MULLINS FOR HIS 
SAFTEY LESSON AND THE USE OF THE RANGE.    

 

 
Those attending were: top picture: l to r - Dominic Sympson, Trevor 
Mott, Dan Whitaker, Asa Thomas, Isaac Downs, Andrew Vogel and 
Jeremy Terhune.  Adults attending were Phil Roberts, Jon Terhune, 
Jacob Roberts, Chris Boots, Wayne Thomas, John Rotramel and John 
Tomecek.     

In January, the troop had a lockin in Mary Queen Gym. 
This is the yearly planning meeting and fun time in the 
gym, movies and we also make home made pizzas. 

  
Nate Carpenter, Isaac Downs and Dan Whitaker rolling out dough for 
their pizza.  

http://www.t282.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Boy-Scout-Troop-282-118639071581993/?ref=page_internal


Also, in January the troop had a wet campout at the 
Stonehedge Farm.  Those attending were Scouts Jeremy 
Terhune and Dan Whitaker.  Leaders were Jim Eggum and 
John Rotramel.  
 
On February 4, 2018 the troop attended Scout Sunday at 
Mary Queen for the 11:00 Mass. This Mass is for all 
Scouts.  There was a good turnout. Many thanks to Father 
Dan for his support of the scouting programs at Mary 
Queen. Congratulations to Nate Carpenter, Ryan 
Carpenter, Jeremy Terhune for earning the Ad Altare Dei 
Catholic Scouting Religious award. This award takes 
about 9 months to earn. Bishop John Stowe presented 
all the Diocesan awards at a special Scout Mass on 
February 25, 2018. 

   

On February 20, the troop went to Provision Living at 
Beaumont Centre to play bingo with the residence.  From 
the picture do you think the scouts were having a good 
time ??   The residence enjoyed the company.  Thanks to 
Ashton Fleeman, CTRS, Life Enrichment Director of the 
Provision Living at Beaumont Centre for her help to make 
this a success. Also, a special thanks to Peggy Mann for 
the use of the bingo cards.  

 
Those attending were Isaac Downs, Andrew Vogel, Dominic Sympson, 
Jeremy Terhune, Dan Whitaker and Nate Carpenter 

On February 3rd, the Troop went on their annual ski trip 
to the Perfect North Ski Slopes in Indiana, just across the 
Ohio River. The scouts and adults enjoyed good weather 
for skiing and tubing. The boys who went were: Nate 
Carpenter, Ryan Carpenter, Asa Thomas, Dominic 
Sympson; Isaac Downs, Daniel Whitaker, Noah Sprout and 
Trevor Mott. The Adults who went were: Chris Boots, Jon 
Sprout, Angie Sprout, Maribeth Downs, Ivy Whitaker, 
Shane Whitaker and other friends and family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Where are the Eagles? 
Troop 282 is honored to have 73 Eagle Scouts on its Eagle 
Honor Roll since we chartered in 1962. So, what are these 
Eagles doing today? Where are they? If you know any 
Eagle Scouts from Troop 282, please let them know that 
we would like to highlight the Eagle Scouts of Troop 282, 
with a little bit of information about where and what they 
are doing now-a-days. Have them contact us. 

This month we found out that Eagle Scout Evan 
Terhune(2015), who graduated #1 in his class. He was 
the distinguished honor grad of the Echo Company, 
701st Military Police Battalion, class 01-18 out of Fort 
Leonard Wood, MO. There were about 150 graduates. 
Along with the honor grad, he was awarded the Army 
Achievement Medal. He is a Private First Class in the 
Kentucky Army National Guard. 

See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org 

If you are interested in Boy Scouts of America, either as a 
Boy Scout or adult leader, please contact Scoutmaster 
John Rotramel at (859) 223-4235 or Troop 282 Committee 
Chair, John Tomecek at (859)-296-5803. 

********************************** 

Upcoming Events 
• March - backpacking at Camp McKee 
• April- Camping in Ohio in the Yurts  
• May- Camping at Stonehedge Farm 

 

http://www.t282.org/
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